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May 24th, 2017 
 

Notice 
 

In pursuance of MoHFW, Government of India, F.No. 11025/18/2017-MEP dated 
24th May 2017 the qualifying percentile for NEET PG 2017 has been revised.  
 
2. Copy of the referred notification in placed on the website www.nbe.edu.in 
 
3. The revised result cum merit list for NEET-PG 2017 can be accessed at the 
website after 1800 Hrs on May 25th, 2017. 
 
4. There is no change in the result/merit list for All India 50% MD/MS/Diploma 
Quota Seats. 
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